
REAL CO TRAVEL/TOURNAMENT POLICY Regarding COVID- 11/29/21 

 *** General Real CO Travel/Tournament Policy regarding guest players, coach and team expenses, 

etc. are still in effect. 

  

As the teams begin to plan for winter/spring tournament travel, Real CO is modifying our COVID travel 

guidelines as follows.  

 

• Teams must be aware of and follow all COVID rules of the tournament to which they are 

traveling, as well as for the area within which the tournament is being played. 

• As per Real policy, teams should travel as a team, with players staying in rooms together and 

chaperones and coaches in separate rooms.  

• The 2-player per room recommendation is lifted. Players are allowed to stay up to 4 per room. 

Hotel room charges will be pro rata, based on the number of players staying in each room. 

• Families may still have their player travel with and stay with them in their own family room. This 

is their prerogative; however, the player cannot go “back and forth” between staying in a team 

room and family room. 

• Players staying and traveling with their families will still have full financial responsibility for team 

travel except for the player hotel rooms, meaning team vans, coach and chaperone rooms and 

expenses, airfare, etc. 

 


